
August 5, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern 

I am interested in joining the Englewood East Non-urban Street And Drainage Unit.  I 
attended the West Charlotte Stormwater Utility Unit meeting in July and was informed of 
this vacancy. 

I am a FEMA Certified Floodplain Manager (US-01-00311) with over 45 years of experience 
as a FEMA contractor and a contractor for the US Fish and Wildlife Service.  I work for 
Dewberry and have been with them for my entire career.  I am currently the Executive 
Director of Quality Assurance and am a company vice president. 

I am also a member of the American Society for Quality and am a Project Management  
Professional (PMP). My PMP number is 1980570 

I believe my extensive experience in understanding and consulting on a variety of floodplain 
management best practices would be of value to the county. 

My contact information is below; please feel free to reach out by mail, e-mail, text, or 
phone call. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Kalaf 

9177 Fruitland Avenue 

Englewood, FL 34224 

(703) 624-8243 


